
‭2nd July 2025‬

‭Year 6 Swimming‬

‭Dear Parents/Carers,‬

‭As a school, we understand the significance of water safety and the importance of‬
‭ensuring our pupils are confident and competent in and around water. As part of the‬
‭National Curriculum, these objectives are in place to promote the safety and‬
‭well-being of children, both in school and beyond.‬

‭We are pleased to inform you that your child has met the National Curriculum‬
‭objectives for swimming. The objectives include:‬

‭●‬ ‭being able to swim confidently over 25 metres.‬

‭●‬ ‭using a range of strokes effectively.‬

‭●‬ ‭performing safe self-rescue in different water-based situations.‬

‭As a result, your child requires no further swimming lessons at Park Grove.‬

‭Many Thanks,‬

‭Miss Drake‬
‭PE Lead‬


